University Network--Institute for Jewish Ideas and Ideals

View PDF

Best wishes to you as the academic year is getting underway. The Institute for Jewish Ideas and Ideals is here to be of service to you; it fosters an intellectually vibrant, compassionate and inclusive Orthodox Judaism. If you have questions or issues you'd like to discuss one-to-one, please feel free to contact me: mdangel@jewishideas.org

Please go to our website: jewishideas.org, and go to My Account. Please check to be sure that we have your correct contact information; if you have a new address, please change the information in your My Account section. We are planning to mail out the next issue of our journal Conversations, in mid September. We need to submit the mailing list to the distributor by the end of this week, so please be sure we have your correct address on record. Thanks very much. Shanah Tovah.

University Network Newsletter